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FW: News Update 28th Feb 2025

Dear parents and carers,

A huge thank you to you all for supporting us through the challenges we have faced in the
last few weeks. We can now confirm we will be all back to school at Jericho as of next
week. All children will be returning to their normal classrooms which are all now ready for
us all to use.

All other school routines will return to normal. Breakfast and afterschool club will be open
and available to book via parent mail. School lunch service will resume for all children.
Forest school will resume as normal as will PE so please ensure children have all kit as
normal for their allocated days.

Car parking- Next week there will continue to be building works carried out on the school
site. Next week the modules for the classrooms are arriving. They are set to be delivered
around our opening and closing times, however. access will be needed at all times.
Unfortunately, there will be no parking on site next week except for disabled drivers.
Please as always ensure you are mindful of our neighbours and park safely to safeguard
our children.

Golden Work- R — Arlo and Arthur for fantastic Supertato labels.

Adventure days: We are in the process of organising some additional trips for our children
towards the end of this term and into the first part of the Summer. Our work on this has
been hindered due to the roofing issues. Please watch out for further news next week.

News- Congratulations to Max in year 3 who is very proud to be a new uncle! And has
loved sharing his news with us all.

National Story Telling Week + World Book Day

Next week, to celebrate World Book Day 2025, we will be participating in National Story
Telling Week, where our children will become immersed in creating their own story,
following a virtual workshop with a children's author. Throughout the week, we will have
another visiting Book Fayre, available to access in the hall before (8.30-8.50) and after
school (3.30-4.00) Monday-Thursday. The fayre was a raging success in school during
the Autumn Term, and we hope that children enjoy having the opportunity to buy newly-
released titles next week. Once again, our fayre will be CASHLESS, so children will
need to be with a parent/carer to buy books. Alternatively, you can pre-buy gift vouchers
following this link:



https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/qift-vouchers

On Friday 7th March, to celebrate World Book Day and National Story Telling
Week, we encourage the children to come dressed as an 'imaginary character'. This
can be as wild and wacky as the children see fit, but the more creative, the better! Please
don't feel the need to buy something special for the occasion — a flying character, using
old fairy wings, or a cloud angel, using balloons stuck to a t-shirt are good examples of
how simple this could be.

As part of our focus week, the children will have plenty of opportunities to take part in
reading-related activities that continue to inspire and promote a love of reading and
writing.

IEP meetings- WC 24" March IEP meetings will take place for parents of children with
an individual education plan. Please ensure you book a slot on parent mail once the
appointments are live. These appointments will take place face to face in school to share
targets and progress.

Dates for Spring term 2

3rd March - Story Telling Week in School
3rd March - 14th March - Year 6 Swimming every afternoon
4th March - Year 4 Visit to the Beacon Museum

7th March - Dress up day in school - Imaginary Characters Theme

WC 241" March- Rescheduled IEP parents meetings

28th March - Class Photos in school

4th April - School Closes for the Easter Break at 3:30 p.m. After School Club as normal.
22nd April - School Opens for Summer Term 1


https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers



